

Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship

State Chairs

Candi Bothum, Oregon
cbothum@ohset.com
Kathy Wendlandt, Washington
kwendlandt@cascadesd.org

Dear Friends,

Oregon and Washington High School Equestrian Teams have combined to bring together the top athletes from both states to compete once a year for a Invitational Championship. Athletes compete at their District level and then there state level to qualify for the Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship. There are many people across Oregon/Washington deserving of credit for the success of PNWIC.

PNWIC is on track to support athletes and their equine partners for many years to come. This will be the forth year of PNWIC. If you enjoy horses and are supportive of extra-curricular activities for youth, you may want to consider supporting PNWIC through a donation or sponsorship. Included with this letter is a page listing suggested donations. Keep in mind, no donation is too small and PNWIC can also benefit from donations of services and products. Contact me, Wendy Bernards, for more information about service and product donations. As a non-profit organization, your contribution to PNWIC may be tax deductible (please check with a tax advisor for more information).

PNWIC recognizes donors and sponsors throughout the season. For example, awards donors and sponsors are listed on the PNWIC website throughout the year, recognized during the Invitational Championship Awards Program. Our donors and sponsors are important and we endeavor to acknowledge them as often as possible.

Donations come in many forms - cash, services, products and more. Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship will continue to realize growth and success with your support. You have the option of identifying your support and enclosing the payment. We will be printing a program for PNWIC and you can choose to advertise or congratulate an athlete for a job well done.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding donations to PNWIC, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I would like to sponsor in 2017 for this amount \$\(\xi\), please use the money towards awards as you see fit. (Please include a check made out to PNWIC)
☐ I would like to choose my award sponsorship for 2017. Please call me with the available choices. Phone Number:
☐ I would like to advertise in the Invitational Championship program. (Please include a check made out to PNWIC)
On behalf of our athletes and volunteers, we thank you for your support. Enclosed you will find the 2017 awards listing with prices and descriptions.

Wendy Bernards
Pacific Northwest Invitational Championship
Awards Chair
541-924-9055
wbernards@ohset.com

Pacific Northwest Regional Championship Wendy Bernards, Awards & Sponsorships ~ wbernards@ohset.com 1701 Geary ST SE ~ Albany, OR 97322 ~ Phone: 541-924-9055



I. 2017 PNWIC REGIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP AWARD SPONSORSHIPS

Individual Event Award Sponsorship: \$200

Individual Performance Events

Dressage	Driving	Hunt Seat Equitation	Hunt Seat Eq Over Fences	In-Hand Trail	Reining
Saddle Seat Equitation	Showmanship	Trail	Western Horsemanship	Working Rancher	

Individual Timed Events

Breakaway Roping	Steer Daubing	Figure 8	Individual Flags
Keyhole	Pole Bending	Texas Barrels	

Team Event Award Sponsorship: \$250 to \$500

Pairs Events - \$250

Team Timed Events - \$350

In-Hand Obstacle Relay	Team Canadian Flags	Team	Drill-Freestyle Fours
		Penning/Sorting	

Team Drill Event - \$500

II. PNWIC SPONORSHIPS -

- Contribution of \$500+
 - o Preferred Vendor Location at Regional Championship
 - o Colored Regional Championship Awards Program recognition
 - o Sponsor Flag in Regional Championship Opening Ceremonies Program
- Inclusion in "thank you" signage at Regional Championship

Regional Championship Program advertising black and white Full Page \$100.00 Half page \$50.00 sponsorship

Quarter page \$25.00 sponsorship

Advertise your business or congratulate a athlete for a job well done. The program will be given out at the Pacific Northwest Regional Championship. It will be designed to be a keep sake for years to come. This year the Invitational will be in Redmond, Oregon.